
 

 

 

With not long left of the school year … how are you getting on with ticking things off your Pinehurst Passport? 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Attendance and Minutes Late 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 

Group 

Class Attendance 

% 

Minutes Late 

R Ash 87.4% 88 

R Oak 92.3% 159 

1 Elm 98% 101 

1 Cherry 92.6% 297 

2 Fir 96.4% 90 

2 Yew 93.2% 62 

3 Cedar 90.8% 266 

3 Hazel 94.3% 169 

4 Chestnut 95.7% 204 

4 Holly 93.6% 182 

5 Maple 98.6% 90 

5 Sycamore 93.3% 218 

6 Birch 92.9% 109 

6 Willow 93.3% 111 

Whole School 93.7% 

A weekly newsletter to share the news of Pinehurst Primary School 

9
th

 May 2025 

School Contact Number for 

Emergencies 

 07858 739336  

  

 

Reminder – If your child is absent please call school EVERY DAY before 9.10am to inform us of the reason 

for absence. Thank you for your cooperation.  

Reminder that our Academy Consultation Email Inbox remains open for questions until 4.00pm on 

Tuesday 3
rd

 June 2025          consultation@pinehurst-primary.co.uk. 

mailto:consultation@pinehurst-primary.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be reminded to ensure that your contact number 

and the numbers of 3 emergency contacts are kept up to 

date with the school office.  These are essential for us to 

have a point of contact with you during the school day 

if required. 

Year 6 SATS week is fast approaching 12
th

 – 15
th

 

May 2025 

 Good Luck Year 6… Wishing our fabulous Year 6 

lots of luck in their SATs next week.  

They have all worked incredibly hard.  

We are extremely proud of all the effort the Year 

6 pupils have put in to prepare themselves.  

We wish them all the success they deserve.  

You can do it Year 6! Believe it! 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Top Tip 

Let your child know that you think attending school daily 

is important. Show them you are interested in their school 

activities and tell them that you want them to do well in 

school. Good attendance habits start at an early age. 

 

We have spaces available in our 

Nursery and Reception classes in 

September.   

Alongside September’s Year 3 and 

Year 1 cohort.  

Please contact the school office for 

more information on how to apply.  

 

An important reminder about parking 

around school.  Please ensure that you 

do not park on pavements or verges to 

help keep our children and families 

safe walking to / from school. 

 

Please remember  to send your child 

into school with a sun  hat and apply 

sunscreen if we are lucky enough to 

have some warmer weather later in 

May.  (Fingers crossed we do!) 

 


